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15th July 2021 

COVID-19 Restrictions 
 
Dear parents 
 
 
Schools in Regional NSW will continue to operate at Level 2 restrictions until at least 30th July. 
    
During this time, parents and non-essential visitors cannot enter the school grounds. 

Students can continue to be dropped off at the back gate. Mrs Nichols will be there to assist them onto the school 
grounds. The pick up area will be near the hall. Please stay behind the marked off area when you collect your 
children at 3.25pm and maintain physical distancing. 

Parents and carers are reminded NOT to send children to school if they are unwell, even if they have the mildest 
cold or flu-like systems. Please keep children at home and organise a COVID-19 test. Children may return to 
school when they are symptom free and have obtained a negative test result. 

There will be some changes to school activities. Further notices about changes to school events, including 
sporting activities, will be communicated through Skoolbag. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the school on 67922377. Further information can be accessed in the 
following link: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 

Your children’s learning and wellbeing is still of the highest priority at Narrabri West Public School and your 
support is sincerely appreciated.  

Best wishes 

Tania Nichols 

Principal 
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